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Dear sponsors, patrons and friends  

 

David and I, Klaus (father of Miriam) were an eventful, exciting, emotional, and  

joyous time with Sam and Drusilla in Uganda and your Bush School, Bush spend as Church.  

 

Anticipated, and the conductor as parents of sponsored children and the children themselves thanked 

again heartily for the support that they / you get from you each month. Many children with  

enables this support that they ever get an education and a daily meal get, which may be the only on that 

day. Children also receive minimal medical help.  

 

We remember. Last December it all on a farm (according to our understanding, wilderness  

a hut of about 2x3m) with a Christmas story for the children in the bush started. This  

was a school of two buildings, each with two rooms. With much dedication and passion  

currently about 60 children learn, grammar, arithmetic, reading and more.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wellokam = Welcome  

Parents (mostly mothers) and children greeted us with a good three-hour presentation  

with dance, song and theater in the Bush Church. This was thanks to all our sponsors which David  

and I now were represented here. To our shame, I must say we met with 2 h A delay there. Patiently 

waiting on all the white guests from afar. The waiting used this time to get together to sing worship 

songs.  
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It was inspiring dedication with which all parties, their rehearsed several months ago  

Performances presented. It belonged to also ensure that all parties involved as spectators and their guests  

beautiful costumes and dresses attracted.  
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The Team  
We want you at this point, the team of the Pentecostal Church and the Kito Kito sponsors  

Parents imagine Bush School.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Pastor Samuel, Pastor Samuel, direction parish, school and Agriculture 
2. Drusilla, his wife and son Haggai 
3. Pastor Hillary, pastoral and finance 
4. Peter, teachers 
5. Century, Alpha Life Courses 
6. Scannan, teacher and translator 
7. Tabitha, teacher 

Cook and cattle herder missing 
 

Is still much unfinished. However, all are God truly grateful for what in such a short time  

could arise.  

The nursery consists of two classes, the baby class and top class. Then there is P1, P2 and P3.  

For the coming year a P4 class is scheduled. For many children in this environment, this is the only  

Opportunity to receive a formal education.  

The children not only get access to formal education, but to deepen their knowledge in the  

Bible, God's Word.  

Nowhere have I encountered children and with such joy and devotion in worship  

Worship stood before our Lord. That was a tremendous experience.  

 
What is still unfinished?  

 Two floors of classrooms should be strongly concreted. This allows the  

Worms that penetrate through the skin into the tissue of the feet and thus inflammation  

eliminate cause  

 Due to the increasing number of children new and larger classrooms should be created.  

 Existing pupils banks are unsuitable for younger children, they would have their size  

match  
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 There is a lack storage space for school supplies for children and teachers  

 Transparent corrugated panels on the roof for more light in the classrooms  

 

The growth of children is greater than that provided by the finances. Still want to give them access  

not refuse. Jesus also had an open heart for children (Luk.18: 16)  

 

So there are some children for whom no sponsors have yet been found. It would be great for this  

Kids to have someone who will be a great blessing for them for a modest monthly fee can. 

 
 

On behalf of Sam and Drusilla, all teachers, parents and all children of Kito Parents  

Bush School, we bring the best wishes, a huge thank you for the continued support  

and a huge, GOD BLESS YOU. 

 

 
 
 

 
In their own right.  

Our government knows and allows the voluntary sector. We are working to take advantage of this 

possibility and the  

relevant statutes for a non-profit organization under the name "Kito Parents Bush  

School "to work out.  

In due time we will you / you further orientation. 


